
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Our ref: KWi/EBr 

 

 

7 March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Robotics Club Visit to AMRC  

 

Your child has been invited to AMRC on the 12 of March to compete in a special Robotics 

challenge. During the day, the children will have the opportunity to participate in a number of 

challenges using their robots to compete against other schools. The children will have to work 

as a team to complete an obstacle course as well as an arena challenge!  

 

Transport for the day will be leaving school at 8:00am and will be returning to school by 3:15pm. 

Can we ask the children get here no later than 7:45am, leaving enough time to be registered 

and to allow chance to go to the toilet. Normal school uniform should be worn on the day as 

well as a warm coat. The children will also require a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles 

or fizzy drinks please). If your child is entitled to a free school meal, a packed lunch will be 

provided for them, but please let us know if you do not require this. 

 

There is no cost for this visit but please ensure that you have completed this medical and 

consent information form to confirm that your child is able to attend.  

 

We believe that children learn best from first-hand experiences, so school visits are an 

important part of the school year and make a positive contribution to children’s development.  

 

We are really looking forward to our visit!  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss Williamson  

Y5 Class Teacher 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/EdwjzMw8Np
https://forms.office.com/e/EdwjzMw8Np

